SEAMCAT Workshop for beginners
24-25 October 2017, ECO, Copenhagen
The ECO is pleased to announce a two-day SEAMCAT Workshop for beginners scheduled on 24-25 October 2017 at the ECO premises in Copenhagen. 
This workshop is free of charge and is specifically designed for new SEAMCAT users and for those that would like to get acquainted with the new functionalities introduced with the SEAMCAT version 5.1.1.

If you intend to attend the meeting you are kindly requested to register as soon as possible and no later than 20th of October 2017 at noon following this link:

Registration link


Further information, including the detailed programme and the presentations for the workshop will be made available in the workshop page as well as in the STG meeting documents area:

Workshop page


 HYPERLINK "http://www.cept.org/ecc/groups/ecc/wg-se/stg/client/meeting-documents" 

STG meeting documents area

Location: ECO

European Communications Office
Nyropsgade 37, 4th floor
1602 Copenhagen
Denmark
Dates: 24-25 October 2017 – starting at 9H30 and finishing around 17H00

For additional information, please contact: 
José Carrascosa (  HYPERLINK "mailto:" jose.carrascosa@eco.cept.org )
Vibeke Hansen ( vibeke.hansen@eco.cept.org ) 
